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My name is Tim Austen.  My family and I live on the Upper Willamette in the Newberg 

Pool section of the river.   We have waterfront property as well as a dock.   We boat, 

fish, swim, paddle on the river. We STRONGLY OPPOSE this.   We recreate on the 

river year round.  We maintain our property and our shoreline.  We maintain our 

dock.    We maintain our boat.  There are designated surf zones which work!    I fish 

off our dock, and catch/release fish regularly.    Please do not jeopardize my families 

ability to safely and responsibly recreate on our river.   

 

Thank you 

 

Tim Austen.    ButteVille Road  


